
 

 

 

 

 

1st November 2022  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Robin Hood 

 

On Thursday 15th December 2022 all the children from Pre-school to Year 6 will be visiting The Duke’s Theatre, 

Lancaster to see the production of Robin Hood.  

To help support some of the cost of the tickets and coach travel we are asking for a voluntary £10 contribution to be 

paid by 5th December 2022. This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children but will only be able to go ahead if 

we receive sufficient contributions. Unfortunately, we will have to cancel if we don’t receive enough contributions.  

On the day of the trip, the children will be having an early lunch which will be eaten in their classrooms. We are 

organising school packed lunches for those in receipt of universal free school meals (infants) and paid school meals 

in the juniors. It will be a school packed lunch.  

We will leave school at 11:25am and travel by coach to Lancaster returning to school at approximately 4:30pm, 

traffic permitting. All children should wear school uniform and will need to bring a drink to have whilst at the 

theatre. We will be providing the children with a biscuit as a snack during the interval.  

Spending money will not be necessary.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Whittaker  

 


